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Committee Members 
Emma Bromage 

Rose Bolan 
Steve Brown 

Claire Gardner (Chair) 
Arnie Liepa 

Anne O’Hanlon 
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Hannah Rigbye (Secretary) 
Paul Whittle (Treasurer) 

Helen Wycherley (Events) 
 

To hire the hall book online at 
www.bdfvillagehall.co.uk 

Contact Helen Reynolds if you have 
any problems: 

info@bdfvillagehall.co.uk 
 

Events/Newsletter 
bdfvillagehallevents@gmail.com 

 

 
 

R Print is a commercial printing 
company located in 

Warwick and run by Ralph, 
from Frankton. 

We deliver quality print 
solutions across the UK, 
or just down the road. 

To discuss your business or 
personal printing, 

however big or small, 
call Ralph on 01926 332969 or 

ralph@rprint.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 

Previously at the 

We really appreciate our wonderful bakers for donating delicious 
cakes, green-fingered gardeners who donated their plants and 
the Lowland Search & Rescue team and gardening volunteers 
for their sterling work tidying the hall garden areas. 
 

We said goodbye and thanked Alison Jack as she retired from 
the committee and trustee of the hall – after 22 years!  Wow, 
that’s commitment! Thank you to Arnie who has joined the 
committee, to Sue who has joined our list of helpers and Hannah 
who has taken on the role of a hall trustee. We look forward to 
continuing to serve our community and appreciate any help 
throughout the course of the year. If you can spare a little time 
whenever there is a call for help, please do consider joining in. 
We can only run events and keep our lovely hall in tiptop 
condition with extra support from time to time.  
 
 
 

 

Your support and 
generosity meant that 
we raised £770 for hall 
funds.  
 
THANK YOU!   

This was another sell-out 
event with delicious food 
and a brilliantly decorated 
village hall. The murderer 
was guessed by the 
Bayliss/Collet team and the 
Cleavers won the best 
dressed male and female – 
well done everyone!  
 
 
 

 

Another much needed fund-raiser too, with £760 raised for the 
village hall coffers. We’re grateful to the BDF Players for 
performing for free, to Anne, Rose and their helpers, and the 
audience for throwing themselves into another fun evening’s 
entertainment. 

http://www.bdfvillagehall.co.uk/
mailto:info@bdfvillagehall.co.uk
mailto:bdfvillagehallevents@gmail.com
mailto:ralph@rprint.co.uk


 
 

 
 

 

 
SAVE THE DATES 

 

More details in the 
Autumn newsletter 

 
 
 

 
 

Greek Evening: Saturday 6 September – 7.30pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hall Clean: Saturday 27 September – 10am 
 

It’s time to give the hall another deep-clean. Please spare an hour 
or two if you can, between 10 and 12. Refreshments will be 
provided. Thank you. 
 
Espressivo Concert: Saturday 18 October – 7.30pm  
 

 
 
 
 
 

November 
 

Sat 15 Quiz & supper 
 
December 
 

TBC Christmas Trombones 
 

January 
 

Fri 16 – Sat 17 Jack & the Beanstalk 
 
 

REGULAR EVENTS 
 

Monday 
 

• Ballroom dancing – 8pm 
       T. 01926 632372 
• Yoga, Parent & Baby – 11.30am 
       loveyouloveyoga@gmail.com 
 
Tuesday 

 

• Community Kitchen – summer 
break, back in September 

       T. 07866 751598 
• Yoga, Hatha – 7pm 
       loveyouloveyoga@gmail.com 
 
Wednesday 

 

• Karate - 6.30pm  
T. 07482 676241 

       Kperks001@outlook.com 
 
Thursday 

 

• Yoga, Beginners & Beyond – 6.30pm 
       loveyouloveyoga@gmail.com 
 
Friday 

 

• Yoga, Morning Flow – 9.30am 
       loveyouloveyoga@gmail.com 
• Pilates – 11.15am 

T. 01788 565258 
 

 

BDF Village Hall, Frankton Road, 
Bourton-on-Dunsmore CV23 9QT 
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LOCAL NEWS: SUNDAY 31 AUGUST – 4PM  
Do you like to sing? There will be a traditional service of Choral 
Evensong at St Nicholas Church in Frankton and anyone who 
would like to join the choir for the service should contact George 
Browning (gnfb@live.co.uk) as soon as possible. There will be 
practice sessions in July or August. The special guest preacher will 
be the new Bishop of Coventry, The Right Reverend Sophie Jelley.  
Everyone is welcome! 

Espressivo are making a welcome 
return visit to the village hall in 
October. The programme will include 
comic songs and rock anthems as well 
as the usual fare of songs from shows 
and popular opera. Book now for an 
evening of wonderful musical 
entertainment for just £12.50. There’ll 
be a bar accepting cash or card. Scan 
the QR code, or book using link: 
 

www.ticketsource.co.uk/bdfvillagehall  
 

Yassas! Join us for a Greek 
themed evening at the Village 
Taverna. Delicious appetizers and 
a main course of moussaka, 
Greek music (and have a go at 
Greek dancing if you’re up for it!) 
plus a fun quiz.  
 

Grab some late Greek sunshine 
and book today.  Tickets just £18 
and it’s BYO drinks – Yamas! 
 
www.ticketsource.co.uk/bdfvillagehall  
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